
	
  

Liberty Bell Library 
April 2015 

Author Visit Information 

The Author Visit is coming soon!  Michael Patrick O’Neill will be here on Thursday, April 30th. 
To prepare for his visit, students and I have been reading his books in the library and “diving”  
into some interesting ocean facts.  Michael’s books mainly focus on coral reefs, sea turtles, reef  
fish and sharks.  We have all of his books here in the library.  You are welcome to check them  
out for use in your classrooms.  Also, if you would like additional ocean themed books or DVDs 
just let me know. 
 
The order form for Michael’s autographed books has been distributed.  As orders come in, 
 please send them to the library or place in my mailbox.  Also, if you are interested in purchasing  
books yourself,  I will be happy to provide an order form.  The last day for book orders is April 20th. 
  
There will be 3 assemblies on the 30th.  This will allow Michael to present to smaller groups of  
students.  Thanks to Gretchen for graciously letting us use the gym for the day! 

    First Assembly Second Assembly 
10:30-11:15 

Third Assembly 
     1:05-1:50 

 All 2nd Grade 
All 3rd Grade 

PM Kindergarten 
1st Grade Dougherty 

1st Grade Mayes 
 
 
 
 

P.S. An extra thanks to Mrs. 
C. for keeping the Liberty 
Bell TV up to date with  
Author Visit information! 

Thank you to everyone who signed up for the 
luncheon!  The last day for money will be 
April 15th. 
 

9:30-10:15 
 

AM Kindergarten 
1st Grade Collins 
1st Grade Segovis 
1st Grade Montes-

Kelly 
 


